
   

“As	Disciples	of	Jesus	Christ,	we	are	a	giving,	growing	Catholic	family.			
Through	the	intercession	of	Mary,	we	pray,	we	worship,	we	serve	and	we	educate	in	Faith.”

July 8, 2018 
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Dear	Friends,	
	 Each	year	the	Archdiocese	of	Detroit	allows	a	Missionary	Institute	or	Diocese	to	make	a	Mission	Appeal	in	each	
of	 the	Parishes	of	 the	Archdiocese.	 	 Through	 the	efforts	of	 the	Society	 for	 the	Propagation	of	 the	Faith,	one	of	 the	
four	Pontifical	Mission	Societies,	seeks	to	foster	an	ever-deeper	spirit	of	the	universal	mission,	of	informing	Catholics	of	
the	 life	 and	 the	 needs	 of	 the	 Catholic	 Church	 in	 the	Missions,	 and	 to	 encourage	 prayer	 and	 financial	 help	 for	 those	
mission	churches.	
	 This	year	the	Archdiocese	has	appointed	the	Salesians	of	St.	John	Bosco,	to	make	their	appeal	among	us,	here	at	
Our	Lady	of	Victory.		I	hope	the	following	information	will	be	helpful	to	you	as	you	prayerfully	reflect	on	your	generosity	
to	them.		
	 The	Salesians	of	St.	John	Bosco,	are	comprised	of	nearly	30,000	Priests,	Brothers,	Sisters	and	novices	serving	in	
the	spirit	of	their	founder,	Don	Bosco,	an	Italian	Catholic	priest	who	devoted	his	 life	to	fulfilling	the	needs	of	orphans	
and	vulnerable	children.	 	Since	 their	beginnings	 in	 1859,	 the	Salesians	of	Don	Bosco	have	become	the	second	 largest	
order	in	the	Catholic	Church.	

The	Salesians’	mission	 is	 to	 try	 to	enable	 the	poor	and	suffering	children	 in	our	world,	 to	 live	better	 lives	and	
build	brighter	futures.	 	They	operate	more	than	5,500	schools	and	youth	centers,	serving	more	than	1	million	children;	
more	than	80	colleges;	more	than	90	clinics	and	hospitals;	more	than	330	orphanages	and	shelters;	and	a	wide	variety	of	
social	and	economic	development	activities.	 	The	Institute	 is	regarded	as	the	single	 largest	provider	of	vocational	and	
technical	training	 in	the	world.	 	And	when	disaster	strikes,	they	are	among	the	first	on	the	scene	with	relief	supplies,	
temporary	housing	and	medical	care.		

The	Salesians	have	an	active	presence	 in	more	than	130	countries	spanning	five	continents.	 	Their	work	takes	
them	to	some	of	the	most	impoverished	and	dangerous	locations	on	the	planet.		They	serve	in	big	cities	with	thousands	
of	homeless	and	runaway	children.	 	And	they	reach	out	to	remote	corners	of	the	globe	that	have	been	forgotten	and	
neglected	by	the	rest	of	society.		Quite	simply,	they	work	where	they	are	needed	most.	

Next	weekend,	 the	weekend	 of	 July	 14-15,	Father	Daniel	 Libby,	 SDB	 from	
Sierra	 Leone	 will	 preach	 at	 all	 the	 weekend	 Liturgies.	 	 Please	 join	 with	 me	 in	
welcoming	him!		
	 Born	and	raised	in	Waterloo,	Sierra	Leone,	Fr.	Daniel	Libby	was	fortunate	to	
escape	 the	 devastating	 effects	 of	 his	 country’s	 brutal	 civil	 war.	 	 Shortly	 after	
graduating	 high	 school,	 he	 and	 his	 family	 fled	 to	 safety	 in	 Guinea	 Conakry.	 	 Yet,	
when	he	ultimately	returned	to	Freetown,		and	witnessed	just	how	many	children’s	
futures	had	been	compromised	by	violence,	poverty	and	despair—he	felt	called	to	
help.	 	“I	met	the	Salesians	in	Freetown	and	that	was	when	I	decided	to	join	them,”	
he	says.	

After	completing	his	philosophy	studies	in	Tanzania,	Fr.	Daniel	completed	two	years	of	practical	training	at	Don	
Bosco	Fambul	in	Freetown,	where	he	served	homeless	youth	in	crisis.		Following	his	ordination,	on	July	20,	2013,	he	was	
assigned	as	a	community	administrator,	chaplain	and	teacher	at	Don	Bosco	Technical	High	School	in	Monrovia,	Liberia.		
In	2015,	he	transferred	home,	to	the	Mary,	Help	of	Christians	community	in	Lungi,	Sierra	Leone.		Here,	as	principal	of	St.	
Augustine’s	 Agricultural	 Junior	 Secondary	 School,	 he	 helps	 young	 men	 and	 women	 realize	 the	 opportunities	 that	
education	can	bring.		

Blessings	and	peace,		Father Denis	

On the Same Page 
Rev. Denis B. Theroux, Pastor 

The 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
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NEW Northwest Catholic Saints Football Program 

	 The	Northwest	 Catholic	 Saints	 (formerly	Our	 Lady	 of	 Victory	 and	Our	 Lady	 of	 Sorrows)	 is	 a	
Christian	 based	 youth	 football	 program	 that	 will	 compete	 in	 the	 CYO	 this	 fall.	 	 	 If	 you	 have	 any	
questions,	 please	 contact	 	 Dan	Gutowsky,	OLV	Athletic	 Director	 at	dgutowsky@olvnorthville.net	 or	
Mark	Diederich,	OLS	at	mdiederich@tdanow.com.	

NORTHWEST CATHOLIC FOOTBALL 2018 KICKOFF EVENT AND PUNT PASS AND KICK NIGHT 

All registered Players and Parents are invited. Please feel free to bring a friend. 
Important upcoming season Information provided as well as a special guest speaker. 

Refreshments Provided 
Thursday, July 12, 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

Waterford Bend Park-Hines Park, Northville (6 Mile and Northville Road) 
Players and parents if you are unable to make it, please email Mark Diederich at mdiederich@tdanow.com

  "He was amazed at their lack of faith.”  MK6:1-6 

 In today’s Gospel, Jesus was amazed to the lack of faith among his own people.  Would he 
feel the same today?  It is our faith that transforms us, that heals and renews us.  But to have 
great faith, takes great trust.  A trust in believing that God will be walking with you in your joys and 
in your sorrows.  This kind of trust gives way to our own openness and surrender to God’s will.  
Are you willing to surrender, to allow yourself to be vulnerable to receive?  Or are you holding on 
tight to your fears and beliefs that you think are working for you?  There is such a freedom and 
peace in letting go and allowing God to work in your life. 

 All of us are on our own faith journey, experiencing God in our own special way.  As much as it is a personal 
relationship, it is a communal one, too.  We share this each week at Mass, as we come together as individuals and families 
coming forth as a community of believers.  We are all called to bring Christ to each other, through our words, actions, and 
teachings.  For some, it begins at Baptism where we are cleansed of sin and self, becoming a son or daughter of God as part 
of the body of Christ initiating us into the Church.  As parents, they have the first responsibility to educate their children in 
faith, prayer and virtue. (CCC2252)  But they are not called alone, as Church we are called to assist and reinforce those 
teachings.  It is the Church’s mission to help the faithful to deepen our relationship with Christ, and enable ongoing conversion 
to become joyful missionary disciples as Archbishop Vigneron is calling us to be.  We are a community invited to respond to 
God’s call to be a visible sign of our deepening faith, sharing and supporting one another on this journey. 

 I find it intriguing the lack of faith people had in Jesus’ time and I suppose hindsight is 20/20.  I could only hope that I 
would have been able to appreciate what was happening before my eyes and realize something special was going on.  Which 
leads me to ask myself, what am I missing now?  Is there something I am not seeing?  What am I blind to?  Open the eyes of 
my Heart, Lord, by Michael W. Smith is one of my favorites.  May we all be able to open our eyes to see our Lord.   

Kelly Bruno, Faith Formation Director 

	 Our	 Lady	 of	 Victory’s	 2018-19	 Faith	 Formation	 program	 is	 now	open	 for	 Fall	 Registration.		
Please	visit	www.olvnorthville.org	 for	registration	 information	and	forms.	 	Payment	will	now	be	accepted	for	anyone	
who	already	registered.	

http://www.olvnorthville.org
http://www.olvnorthville.org
mailto:dgutowsky@olvnorthville.net
mailto:mdiederich@tdanow.com
mailto:mdiederich@tdanow.com
mailto:dgutowsky@olvnorthville.net
mailto:mdiederich@tdanow.com
mailto:mdiederich@tdanow.com
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Faith in Action is LOVE—Love in Action is SERVICE    
Blessed Teresa of Calcutta

JULY	Collection	Items																																	
Place	in	designated	bins	by	Stairs	to		

Fr.	Ernie	Center

Civic Concern	

	 	 	 	 	 Targeted	 Items	 for	 this	month:		
Canned	 fruit,	 canned	 meat	 and	
breakfast	food.			ALL	other	items	are	
welcome,	too! 

St. Christine’s  
Food Pantry 

	 We	 are	 col lect ing	 the	
following	 items:	 	 peanut	 butter	 and	
jelly,	 cans	 of	 	 tuna,	 salmon	 or	
chicken,	 as	 well	 as	 rice	 and	 noodle	
dishes,	 and	 canned	 vegetables.	 ALL	
other	items	are	welcome,	too!		

Volunteers	Needed	for	St.	Dominic's	Fun	Day		
Saturday,	July	14	

	 	 Our	 Dominic's	 Disciples	 group	 will	 be	 heading	
down	to	help	with	their	Fun	Day	Picnic	on	Saturday,	July	14,	from	
9:30	a.m.-2:30	p.m.		We	are	in	need	of	volunteers	to	cook	hotdogs,	
set	up	 tables/chairs,	 pitch	 tents	 for	 shade,	 run	water	 games	 and	

clean	up	at	 the	end	of	 the	picnic.	 	Volunteers	do	not	have	 to	stay	 the	whole	 time.	 	 If	you	
would	like	to	join	us,	please	contact	Nancy	Tolkacz	at	nancytolkacz@att.net.	

Homebound	Eucharistic	Ministers	Needed:		Beacon	Square	
	 	 Beacon	 Square	 is	 a	 	 Memory	 Care	 and	 Assisted	 Living	
Community	 located	 on	 8	 Mile	 Road,	 just	 west	 of	 Haggerty	 Road,	 in	
Northville.	 	Our	OLV	Homebound	Eucharistic	Ministry	team	is	in	need	of	
more	Eucharistic	Ministers	 to	 join	 them	in	 leading	a	prayer	service	and	
distributing	the	Eucharist	on	Wednesdays,	1:45-2:45	p.m.		We	are	hoping	
to	get	enough	volunteers	so	that	we	can	schedule	a	 team	of	 two	people	

each	week.	 	Do	not	worry	if	you	are	not	trained.	 	We	can	schedule	that	before	you	start.	 	If	
interested,	please	contact	Christian	Service	at	the	Parish	Of\ice	at	(248)	349-2621.		

New	 Hope	 Center	 for	 Grief	 Support	 in	
Northville	 provides	 events,	 activities,	 and	
assistance	 for	 those	 who	 have	 lost	 a	 loved	 one.		
On	 Friday,	 July	 27	 and	 Saturday,	 July	 28,	 10:00	
a.m.-4:00	 p.m.,	 they	 are	 hosting	 an	 event	
speci\ically	 for	 all	 children	 ages	 5-14	 years	 old	

who	have	lost	a	loved	one.	 	Please	join	them	for	a	free	event	called	“Fun	at	the	Farm-Kid	
Grief	Camp”	at	Maybury	Farms,	on	Eight	Mile	Road,	in	Northville.	

Backpack and School Supply Collection:  July 7-August 12

 I know.  I know—school supplies already!!  The stores seem to offer sales on school supplies 

earlier each year, so why not take advantage of it.  Ordinary items like backpacks and school supplies 
may not seem all that important but they are to those who cannot afford them. They are important 
tools that help prepare the children for a successful year with confidence.   Help a child begin the 
year off right! Donations will be given to several local area organizations.  A crate in the in the 

Gathering Space will be available for all donations starting next week. 

Supplies needed:  
backpacks, #2 pencils, colored pencils, washable markers (8 or 10 pack), loose leaf paper (wide and college ruled), 

composition notebooks (wide and college ruled), 1-3 subject notebooks (wide and college ruled), erasers, pens (red, blue and 
black), yellow highlighters, rulers, glue sticks and glue bottles, pocket folders, scissors (blunt and pointed), crayons (24 or 48 
count) and 1 inch 3 ring binders.
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 In Mark’s Gospel (6: 1-6), the people ask: “How it is such miraculous deeds are accomplished by his 
hands?  What kind of wisdom is he endowed with?” 

 The challenge of today’s gospel is to look beyond our knowledge of others framed by what we think we 
know about them and instead listen to them—allow them to teach us about God and how to be faith-filled disciples.  God 
rarely visits us in the unusual and spectacular, hitting us over the head so that we don’t miss His message of salvation.  Rather, 
God visits us in the ordinary circumstances of our own lives through ordinary people that we meet each day.  As Vincentians, 
we share with you the following prayer: 

Jesus, give us the grace to find you in the ordinary circumstances of life, as we learn to trust in you. 
Teach us to find all the ways that you surprise us by joy, as we learn to have faith in you. 
Teach us to be grateful for being called to serve the poor, as we learn to love unselfishly with you.  Amen 

If you are interested in learning more about OLV’s St. 
Vincent de Paul Conference, please leave your name and 
contact information on the OLV SVdP Hotline (248) 349-2622 
or e-mail to: stvincent@olvnorthville.net and one of our 
Vincentians will give you a call to discuss.   

 Or join us at our next meeting on Tuesday, July 10, 
at 7:00 p.m., in the Martha Mary room.

OLV St. Vincent de Paul Society    |        Conference #437

Grow	spiritually.		Help	those	in	need.		Develop	Christian	friendships.	

Live	Your	Faith.		Join	the	
SOCIETY	OF	ST.	VINCENT	DE	PAUL	
Since	1833,	the	Society	of	St.	Vincent	de	Paul	

	has	been	servicing	those	in	need.			
Young	Adult	Conferences	are	now	forming!	

JOIN	US	FOR VISIT	DAY:		FRIDAY,	JULY	13	
	 		 Aquinas	College,	in	Grand	Rapids,	MI	is	hosting	an	AQDay	for	all	rising	high	school	juniors	and	seniors	interested	in	visiting	
their	beautiful	117-acre	campus.	 	The	Admissions	Office	invites	you	to	come	and	discover	what	life	at	AQ	is	really	all	about.	 	Get	the	
inside	scoop	on	academics,	athletics,	scholarships,	service	learning,	study	abroad,	and	more.			

	 Please	visit	aquinas.edu/aqday	for	more	details	or	to	register	for	the	July	13	event.

Capuchin Franciscan 
Province of St. Joseph 

Capuchin Retreat's 50th Anniversary 
Picnic Open House

Sunday, July 15, 1:00-5:00 p.m.
 Capuchin Retreat has been “A Beautiful 

Place to Pray” for 50 years!  We joyfully 
invite you, your family, and fr iends 

to celebrate this milestone by bringing the family for a picnic-style 
Open House  on Sunday, July 15, from 1:00-5:00 p.m. (rain or 
shine). Bishop Thomas Gumbleton will rededicate the Retreat 
House and bless the cornerstone. 
  Parking is available at Saints John & Paul Catholic Church 
at 7777 28 Mile Road, Washington, MI 48094 with free, continuous 
shuttle service to/from the church to the Capuchin Retreat. More 
information is available at www.CapRetreat.org  or call  (248) 
651-4826.

	LOOKING	TO	DONATE	YOUR	CAR?	
	 		 Main	Street	League	is	looking	for	car	donations	
to	help	out	local	families	in	need.	 	Vehicles	should	be	in	
decent	shape,	and	MSL	will	make	sure	they	get	checked	
by	 a	mechanic	 before	 gifting	 to	 a	 family.	 	Main	 Street	
League	 is	 a	 501(c)3	 non-profit	 serving	 the	 Northville	
area.	 	All	donations	are	tax	deductible	according	to	the	
fair	market	value.			
	 If	 you	have	questions	or	a	possible	car,	please	
contact	 Lauren	 Romeo	 (OLV	 Parishioner)	 at	 (248)	
982-2564.		Thank	you	for	your	support!

http://aquinas.edu/aqday
https://maps.google.com/?q=7777+28+Mile+Rd.,+Washington,+MI+48094&entry=gmail&source=g
http://CapRetreat.org
https://maps.google.com/?q=7777+28+Mile+Rd.,+Washington,+MI+48094&entry=gmail&source=g
http://CapRetreat.org
http://aquinas.edu/aqday
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Detroit	Symphony	Orchestra's	Neighborhood	Concert	Series		
Presents	

MENDELSSOHN’S	FIRST	PERFORMANCE	
Friday,	July	20,	at	8:00	p.m.	

Our	Lady	of	Good	Counsel	Parish,	Plymouth	

Use	the	Special	Promo	Code:		FIRST20	to	purchase	6ckets	at	$20	each.			
Go	to	www.dso.org	for	details	and	to	purchase	6ckets.	

 Young Professionals: We are in need 
of volunteers to join our Detroit chapter 
leadership team!  
 We launched our chapter on August 
1, 2017, and have since engaged hundreds of 
young adults from across Metro Detroit.  We 
are excited to build our network even more as 
we enter Year 2 this summer.  Young Catholic 
Professionals (YCP) is one of the fastest 
growing Catholic organizations (20 chapters 
nationwide and still growing!).  As a YCP 
l e a d e r , y o u w i l l g r o w p e r s o n a l l y , 
professionally, and spiritually while making a 
lasting impact on your local community. You 
will develop your faith in a fast-paced 
professional world, receive mentorship from 
chapter board members, gain exclusive 
access to executive speakers and mentors, 
build incredible friendships with other leaders 
in Detroit and across the country, and grow 
invaluable management and leadership skills.  
If you’re a young professional in your 20s or 
30s, email info@ycpdetroit.org to learn about 
our open positions.   

 For more information about our 
organization and to learn about upcoming 
e v e n t s , p l e a s e v i s i t e i t h e r w e b s i t e 
w w w . y c p d e t r o i t . o r g o r 
www.youngcatholicprofessionals.org. 

FREE	CONCERT	
Friday,	July	27,	at	7:00	p.m.,	OLGC	Parish	

	 This	 concert	 is	 being	 performed	 through	 Blue	 Lake	 International.		
The	 students	 visiting	 are	 from	 St.	 Bonaventura	 Catholic	 School	 in	 Bavaria,	
Germany.	 	 The	 students	 will	 be	 performing	 choral,	 band	 and	 orchestral	
pieces.		

	 Part	of	what	makes	Blue	Lake	International	possible	 is	home	stays.	
The	 group	 that	 is	 coming	 to	 our	 community	 is	 made	 up	 of	 90	 people,	
students	 and	 chaperones.	 	 They	 are	 still	 in	 need	 of	 host	 families	 for	
approximately	 70	 people.	 	 The	 students	 range	 in	 ages	 from	 14	 to	 18	 and	
speak	English.	 	This	 is	a	great	opportunity	for	the	families	and	youth	of	our	
congregation	 to	 connect	 with	 Catholic	 youth	 from	 another	 culture.	 	 The	
students	will	be	here	from	Thursday,	July	26		through	Sunday,	July	29.		

	 If	 you	 are	 interested	 in	 hosting	 a	 student,	 or	 have	 any	 further	
questions,	please	 contact	Hollie	Saraswat	at	hollie.saraswat@gmail.com	or	
(734)	788-6999.	

PRAYER + MASS  + CONFESSION + ADORATION 

St Genevieve-St Maurice  
29015 Jamison Street, Livonia  

Located off Middlebelt, south of 5 Mile Road (across from Westborn Market) 

     Jesus has asked His people to keep First Friday as reparation to His Sacred Heart, and First Saturday is a devotion to the 
Immaculate Heart of Mary per her request.  In the northwest suburbs, we have a 24-hour prayer Vigil, with 24 hours of 
Eucharistic Adoration.   Adoration begins at 10:00 a.m., Friday after the 9:00 a.m. Mass.  Evening Mass is at 7:00 p.m. with 
confessions before and after Mass; the Reparation Prayer Vigil begins after the 7:00 p.m. Mass.  Saturday morning rosary at 
7:35 a.m., Benediction with Reposition is at 8:00 a.m., followed by Mass.  Please join us.  All are welcome! 

http://www.dso.org
mailto:info@ycpdetroit.org
mailto:info@ycpdetroit.org
http://www.dso.org
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St.	Catherine	of	Siena	Academy		
6th	Annual	Golf	Classic	

Monday,	July	16,		Shotgun	start	at	noon	
Oakpointe	Country	Club,	Brighton		

	 Registration	and	Driving	Range,	10:30	a.m.	
Welcome,	11:30	a.m.	

Shotgun	Start,	12:00	p.m.	
Dinner	&	Raffle,	5:30	p.m.	

For	sponsorship	and	registration,	please	visit	
www.saintcatherineacademy.org.	

GIANNA HOUSE 
6th Annual Golf Outing 

Friday, July 13 
Registration at 8:00 a.m. 

Shotgun Start at 9:30 a.m. 

Greystone Golf Club 
67500 Mound Road, Washington, MI 

Includes	driving	range	service,	green	fees,	cart,	continental	
breakfast,	lunch,	dinner	and	premium	bar	

$135	per	person	

Contact	Bev	Ballew	at		
beverly1016@aol.com	or	(586)	498-2358	

Gianna	House	
21357	Redmond	

Eastpointe,	MI		48021	
(586)	445-0440	

THE	GIANNA	HOUSE	MISSION	
 The goal of Gianna House is to provide a safe 
residence for pregnant teens and their newborn infants while 
providing spiritual, educational, and parenting support and 
resources for all pregnant women.

The	Society	of	Notre	Dame	de	Bon	Secours		
12th	Annual	Family		Golf	Outing	

“Helping	Local	Families	in	Need”  
Saturday,	July	14	

Registration	at	7:30	a.m.	
Tee	Time	is	8:00	a.m.	

Fox	Creek	Golf	Course	
3600	Seven	Mile	Road,	Livonia	

18	Holes	of	Golf	with	Cart	and	Lunch	included	
Beer/Wine/Soft	Drinks	Available	
Door	Prizes	for	all	participants	

$85	per	person	

Contact	Carrie	Ryckman	at		
carrieryckman@hotmail.com	or	(248)	890-2872	

	 The	 purpose	 of	 the	 Society	 is	 to	 provide	 assistance	 to	
those	less	fortunate	in	our	community.		We	supply	a	small	gift	to	pay	
for	basic	needs,	such	as	food	or	utilities.	 	We	let	families	know	that	
there	 are	 people	 in	 our	 community	who	 care	 about	 them	 and	 are	
there	 to	 support	 them	 not	 only	 financially,	 but	 spiritually	 as	 well.			
We	couldn’t	do	it	without	your	help!		

Golf	to	Serve	Others:		UPCOMING	GOLF	OUTINGS	IN	THE	LOCAL	AREA	

http://www.saintcatherineacademy.org
mailto:carrieryckman@hotmail.com
mailto:carrieryckman@hotmail.com
http://www.saintcatherineacademy.org
mailto:beverly1016@aol.com
mailto:beverly1016@aol.com
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DAVID WIDZINSKI
COMMUNITY GOLF CLASSIC

Sunday, September 2, 2018 
Mass @ 9:00 a.m. at Catholic Central High School

Golfer registration @ 11:00 a.m. - Shot gun start at noon
Dinner @ 6:30 p.m. followed by lantern lighting

Tanglewood Golf Course 
53503 W. Ten Mile Rd., South Lyon

Golf and dinner - $100 per golfer, Dinner only - $33 per person

JOIN US FOR FUN, FELLOWSHIP, AND FRIENDS

Contact Sherry Diederich at (248) 921-7279 or sdiederich@tdanow.com regarding donations. 
VENMO is a payment option this year using @DavidLivesOn! 

If paying by check, please make checks payable to “David Lives On” attention “DWCGC” mailed to: PO Box 435, Ann Arbor, MI 48106 

MINUTE 
Catholic Service Appeal 

The 2018 Catholic Services Appeal is underway. Gifts to the CSA make possible more than 100 
ministries, programs, and services that bless the lives of thousands throughout our Archdiocese each day. 

This year’s CSA theme is Opening Doors to Grow with Christ. As we unleash the Gospel throughout the Archdiocese of Detroit, we 
grow in our love of Jesus as his missionary disciples.

If you have already pledged your gift to the 2018 CSA, thank you! If you have yet to make your gift, please prayerfully consider 
generously supporting this  year’s  effort.  You may pledge your  gift  online at  give.aodcsa.org.  Your  gift  has  a  tremendous impact  to 
countless beneficiaries to CSA-funded services in southeast Michigan and beyond.

For information about CSA-funded ministries, programs, and services please go to www.AOD.org.

2018 Catholic serviceS appeal  

 The 2018 CSA pledge and prayer cards, have been mailed to you.  This year the Archdiocese 
of Detroit has set our quota at $204,741.  We are only eight weeks into the drive and and have already 
received 81% of our quota!  Your pledge will help us reach our goal. 
 There is also the option to pledge your gift to our parish’s campaign online, using your debit 
or credit card, at http://olv.aodcsa.org.  Thank you for your support! 

CSA Pledges to date:  409  
CSA Pledged Amount:  $173,655 

CSA Amount Paid:  $134,505 

S t .  L o u i s  P i l g r i m a g e  
 From August 1-3, you are most welcome to join Prayer Pilgrimages, as they plan to visit St. Louis by deluxe motor coach with 
Canons Michael Stein and Johann Fehrenbacher from Detroit’s St. Joseph Oratory.  Highlights include a two night stay at the National 
Shrine of Our Lady of the Snows, daily Mass, attendance at the institute of Christ the King Priestly Ordination Mass conducted by 
Cardinal Raymond Burke, list to the “New” St. Louis Cathedral Basilica, St. Francis de Sales Oratory, and Shrine of St. Joseph with a 
guided tour and talk.  Cost per person includes transportation and lodging:  $355 (single), $275 (double), $250 (triple), $235 (quad).   
 For more information, contact Michael Semaan at (248) 250-6005 or visit www.prayerpilgrimages.com. 

http://olv.aodcsa.org
http://www.AOD.org
http://olv.aodcsa.org
http://www.AOD.org


OUR LADY OF VICTORY         PAGE  9                          WWW.OLVNORTHVILLE.ORG      

 

OLV	SCHOOL	NEWS	
Do You Amazon SMILE for OLV? 

	 	 How	 does	 it	 work?	 	 Simply	 shop	 Amazon	 using	 the	 link	
AmazonSmile.com.	 	 Look	 for	 the	 charity	 “Our	 Lady	 of	 Victory	 (Northville)”	
and	start	shopping!	 	Amazon	will	then	donate	.5%	of	the	price	of	your	eligible	

AmazonSmile	purchases	to	OLV.				You	should	be	able	to	aRach	this	charity	to	your	Amazon	Account	for	
future	purchases.		Thank	you	for	your	support!	

	 Welcome	back	OLV	from	your	Mission	Trip!		
	 High	School	students	from	the	OLV	Parish	joined	others	to	the	Summer	Mission	Trip	in	
Kentucky	 this	 past	 June.	 	 Here	 is	 a	 picture	 of	 the	 group	 building	 a	 “ramp”	 for	 a	 liRle	 boy	
named	Corbin.		Thank	you	OLV	for	your	support	of	this	mission!	

What	is	Happening	this	Summer	at	OLV!	
The	 Summer	 months	 brings	 with	 it,	 Capital	 Expenditures,	 in	 terms	 of	

projects	to	repair,	add	or	upgrade	our	buildings	and	facilitates.	 	This	summer	we	
have	many	projects	that	I	wanted	to	make	you	aware	of…In	the	Fr	Ernie	Center,	
we	 are	 upgrading	 the	 Lighting	 System	 with	 LED,	 dimmable	 lights,	 as	 well	 as	
replacing	all	the	ceiling	tiles.	 	Under	the	direction	of	Bob	Larson,	our	maintenance	
and	custodial	team	have	removed	the	“green”	plastic	wainscot	and	have	crafted	a	
new	Wainscot	of	Wood.	

The	 floor	 in	 the	 Fr.	 Ernie	 Center	 will	 be	
replaced	with	a	vinyl	wood	plank	floor.		The	
eight	steel	 round	columns	will	be	now	be	encased	and	will	be	square.	 	We	are	
also	 planning	 on	 adding	 an	 ice	machine	 in	 the	 Fr.	 Ernie	 kitchen,	 as	well	 as	 an	
Epoxy	Floor	in	the	kitchen.				
		 	 	
	In	 the	School	Building,	 the	work	continues	with	the	preparations	 for	our	new	
Preschool	Program	 for	3	and	4-year-olds.	 	We	are	adding	3M	Security	Window	
film	on	all	the	school	entrance	doors,	as	well	as	the	on	the	
glass	of	each	classroom	door.	 	The	200	wing	(3-5	grades)	is	
receiving	 a	 “carpet	 makeover”	 after	 twelve	 years,	 the	
hallway	and	six	classrooms	will	be	re-carpeted.	

	 The	 driveway	 to	 the	 Dumpster	 and	 Recycling	 area,	 will	 also	 be	 replaced,	 with	 new	
concrete.		The	main	parking	lot	for	the	church,	will	be	cracked-filled,	sealed	and	re-stripped	after	3	
years	of	use!		
	 It	appears	that	there	is	always	something	more	to	do	or	to	upgrade	around	the	property.		
But	thanks	to	your	ongoing	generosity	and	stewardship,	we	can	keep	up	with	all	the	demands.		

Thank	you	to	all	who	support	us	so	well,	
Father	Denis,	Pastor	and	Julie	Lupo,	Parish	Administrator		

http://AmazonSmile.com
http://AmazonSmile.com
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OUR	LADY	OF	VICTORY	CATHOLIC	CHURCH	
133	Orchard	Drive		✚  Northville,	Michigan		✚			48167	

Phone:		(248)	349-2621			✚  Fax:		(248)	349-7329		✚  www.olvnorthville.org	

OFFICE	HOURS	
Monday-Friday:	8:30	a.m.-noon,	1:00-5:00	p.m.,	Sunday,	8:30	a.m.-1:00	p.m.	

MASS	SCHEDULE	
Saturday-5:00	p.m.,	Sunday-7:30,	9:30	&	11:30	a.m.,	Monday-7:00	p.m.,	  

Wednesday-Friday:	8:30	a.m.	
RECONCILIATION	SCHEDULE:		Saturday,	3:30	p.m.	

PARISH STAFF & MINISTRY CONTACT INFORMATION

COLLABORATION	PARTNER	PARISHES	

Holy	Family,	24505	Meadowbrook	Rd.,	Novi,	48375	 
(248)	349-8847,	www.holyfamilynovi.org	

St.	James,	46325	W.	10	Mile	Rd.,	Novi,	48374  
(248)	347-7778,	www.sjnovi.net	

St.	Joseph,	830	S.	LafayeRe	St.,	South	Lyon,	48178	  
(248)	446-8700,	www.saintjosephsouthlyon.org

CLERGY 
Rev. Denis B. Theroux, olvfather@olvnorthville.net      Ext.2255  
Weekend Clergy Associate:  Rev. Dennis Kauffman 

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE and DEACON 
Ric Misiak, rmisiak@olvnorthville.net                             Ext. 2254 

MUSIC MINISTRY 
Kathy Sanderson, olvmusic@olvnorthville.net   Ext. 2261 
Tim Johnson, timjohnson@olvnorthville.net   Ext. 2479  

PARISH OFFICE 
Office Secretary:  Janet Baker and Kim Minniear  
olvoffice@olvnorthville.net                                            Ext. 2250 
Administrative Assistant  
Colleen Bonadeo, cbonadeo@olvnorthville.net       Ext. 2292 
Parish Administrator 
Julie Lupo, jlupo@olvnorthville.net                               Ext. 2257 

Purchasing and Facts Tuition Management 
Julie Stedem, jstedem@olvnorthville.net                     Ext. 2270 

Parish Accountant 
Gina Garcia, ggarcia@olvnorthville.net                     Ext. 2259 

Bulletin Editor 
Michelle Gawne, olvbulletin@olvnorthville.net          Ext. 2253 

Maintenance Director 
Bob Larson, olvmaint@olvnorthville.net      Ext. 2266 

Facilities and Events Coordinator/Faith Formation Secretary 
Ellen O’Neil, eoneil@olvnorthville.net                           Ext. 2256 

OLV SCHOOL                  (248) 349-3610      Fax: (248) 380-7247 
Principal 
Dan Timmis 

FAITH FORMATION                       (248) 349-2559      
    Kelly Bruno, Director                     kbruno@olvnorthville.net 
   

HOSPITALITY MINISTRY COORDINATOR 
Tina Bak, tbak@olvnorthville.net         Ext. 2277  

CHRISTIAN SERVICE COORDINATOR 
Lindsey Duda, lduda@olvnorthville.net                         Ext. 2258 

Gospel of Life 
Merri Cullen, mcullen1@wowway.com               (248) 790-8068 

Meal Ministry 
Karen Martin, karenmartin48167@comcast.net     (248) 797-3888 
Deliah Sarafa, dil0518@hotmail.com                     (248) 884-5553 

Stitching Busybodies (Sewing Ministry) 
Beth Ajlouni, ajlouni@comcast.net 
Andrea Murdock, amurdock@comcast.net         (248) 349-4382 

Special Needs Outreach 
Pat Romzek, promzek@yahoo.com               (248) 305-8984 
Karen Schmid, kschmid8@yahoo.co.uk                 (734) 327-4641 

St. Leo’s Outreach 
Tony Albanese, mialbanese@yahoo.com             (248) 349-4664 

Health & Wellness Ministry 
Molly Griffin, mollygriffin@pobox.com               (248) 930-1740 

Moms in Prayer Group 
Steffanie Porter, steffn13@yahoo.com 
 
Knights of Columbus 

Rick Bennett, rickbennett@peoplepc.com           (248) 348-9214 

St. Vincent de Paul Conference #437  (248) 349-2622 

Stephen Ministry 
Confidential Ministry of Support                             (248) 349-0216 

Evangelization Committee 
Nancy Tochman, olvevangelization@olvnorthville.net 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
Eric Fox, Chairperson                            efoxhome@gmail.com

Article for the Bulletin… 
 If you wish to submit an article for publication 
in the Parish Bulletin, the deadline is Wednesday, for 
the weekend ten days following.  Flyers will only 
run for two weeks.

If you have questions, feedback or wish to 
submit an article for publication, please contact the 
Bulletin Editor at  olvbulletin@olvnorthville.net or leave 
a message at (248) 349-2621, ext. 2253.

Moving?	
	If	 you	 are	 moving,	 please	 help	 us	 keep	
our	parish	records	current	by	no6fying	the	
Parish	 Office	 at	 (248)	 349-2621	 or	
olvoffice@olvnorthville.net.			
	Please	 contact	 us	 if	 there	 is	 a	 change	 of	
address,	phone	number,	email	address,	or	

if	you	have	found	a	new	spiritual	home.			

http://www.holyfamilynovi.org
http://www.sjnovi.net
http://www.saintjosephsouthlyon.org
http://www.holyfamilynovi.org
http://www.sjnovi.net
http://www.saintjosephsouthlyon.org
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Readings of the Week:  Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time

Monday           Saint Augustine Zhao Rong, Priest,and Companions, Martyrs 
                   Hos 2:16, 17b-18, 21-22; Ps 145:2-3, 4-5, 6-7, 8-9; Mt 9:18-26 

Tuesday  Hos 8:4-7, 11-13; Ps 115:3-4, 5-6, 7ab-8, 9-10; Mt 9:32-38 

Wednesday Saint Benedict, Abbot 
 Hos 10:1-3, 7-8, 12; Ps 105:2-3, 4-5, 6-7; Mt 10:1-7 

Thursday Hos 11:1-4, 8e-9; Ps 80:2ac & 3b, 15-16; Mt 10:7-15 

Friday Saint Henry 
 Hos 14:2-10; Ps 51:3-4, 8-9, 12-13, 14 & 17; Mt 10:16-23 

Saturday Saint Kateri Tekakwitha, Virgin 
 Is 6:1-8; Ps 93:1ab, 1cd-2, 5; Mt 10:24-33 

Sunday Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 Am 7:12-15; Ps 85:9-10, 11-12, 13-14; Eph 1:3-14 or 1:3-10; Mk 6:7-13 

BapTsms:	Celebrated	the	third	and	 fourth	Sundays	of	 the	month	 following	the	11:30	a.m.	Mass.	 	Call	 the	Parish	Office	to	register	 for	 the	Bap6sm	
Prepara6on	and	Forma6on	class	held	the	first	Sunday	of	the	month.		No	Bap6sms	during	Lent.	

First	Eucharist:	 Parents	of	 children	who	need	 to	be	prepared	 to	 receive	First	 Eucharist	 should	 contact	 the	Director	of	 Faith	Forma6on,	Mary	Ellen	
Skene.		Adults	who	wish	to	be	prepared	for	First	Eucharist	should	contact	the	RCIA	Coordinator,	Kathryn	Ling.	

ReconciliaTon:		Celebrated	every	Saturday	from	3:30-4:30	p.m.	

Holy	Orders/Religious	VocaTons:	Anyone	interested	in	learning	more	about	voca6ons	to	the	Priesthood	or	to	consecrated	religious	life	should	contact	
the	Archdiocesan	Office	for	Voca6ons	at	(313)	237-5875.	

ConfirmaTon:	Adults	who	have	not	been	confirmed	are	invited	to	call	the	Parish	Office	to	arrange	for	classes.		Adults	may	be	confirmed	along	with	our	
students	or	on	Pentecost	Sunday	at	the	Cathedral	of	the	Most	Blessed	Sacrament.		

Marriage		Couples	are	invited	to	call	the	Parish	Office,	minimally	six	months	in	advance,	to	prepare	for	and	schedule		their	marriage.	

Sacrament	of	AnoinTng	is	celebrated	aler	the	9:30	a.m.	Mass	on	the	first	Sunday	of	every	month.	

Funerals:		Please	contact	the	Parish	Office	so	that	we	may	walk	this	journey	with	you.	

RCIA:	The	Rite	of	Chris6an	Ini6a6on	of	Adults	is	for	anyone	inquiring	about	the	Catholic	Faith	or	who	wishes	to	deepen	their	own	understanding	of	the	
Catholic	Faith.		You	are	invited	to	call	the	RCIA	Coordinator,	Ric	Misiak,	for	more	informa6on	on	mee6ng	dates	and	6mes.  
 
New	Family	RegistraTon:	If	you	are	new	to	Our	Lady	of	Victory	and	would	like	to	become	a	parishioner,	simply	visit	the	Parish	Office	to	complete	a	
form	and	receive	your	first	set	of	envelopes.  

SACRAMENTS, MINISTERIAL OUTREACH & FAITH SHARING at OLV

KNIGHTLY NEWS 

Fifth Sunday Rosary 
Sunday, July 29

after 7:30 a.m. Mass
 
    The next Fifth Sunday Rosary will 
take place on Sunday, July 29.  
Please join the Knights of Columbus 
to pray the rosary in the church 
starting at 8:45 a.m.  All are welcome!
 

Altar Servers Wanted 
 Please note that during the summer months, there will be a sign-up sheet at each Mass for 
trained Altar Servers to be able to serve.  You need to sign-in by writing your name at the podium in 
the Gathering Space at least 10 minutes before the start of Mass.   From there, please enter the 
sacristy to dress into the alb.  
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Ministry Schedule
Saturday, July 14 Sunday, July 15

5:00 p.m. 7: 30 a.m. 9:30 a.m. 11:30 a.m.

Clergy FR. DENIS THEROUX FR. DENNIS KAUFFMAN FR. DENIS THEROUX FR. DENIS THEROUX

Lectors YVONNE KATHAROPOULOS 
GREG AGOSTON

MARY COMSTOCK 
MARC SIERRA 

BOB DORIGO-JONES 
ANN GAGE

CHRISTOPHER MALONEY 
MERRY HERDELL

Altar 
Servers

There is no schedule for the summer months.   
Please sign-up at the Gathering Space podium, if you are available to serve.  Thank you!

Monday, July 9 
7:00 p.m.  Russell Hartman req. by Ron Hartman                                                             

Wednesday, July 11 
8:30 a.m.  Thomas Anthony Neenan req. by Mickey Neenan 
                  Gracia Hitch Houle req. by Merry Herdell 
                  John O. Regan req. by Regan Family 
                  Margaret O’Doud  req. by Regan Family 

Thursday, July 12 
8:30 a.m.  Spec. Int. of the workers here at OLV req. by Fr. Denis 

   
Friday, July 13 
8:30 a.m.  Holy Souls in Purgatory req. by Through His Heart Ministry 

  
Saturday, July 14 
5:00 p.m.  Carolyn Freebury req. by Cindy and Dave Kramarczyk 
                  Charles Marino req. by His Children 
                  Adele Gerber req. by Joe & Deb Brietenbeck 
                  Linda Tomasso req. by Anthony Tomasso 

Sunday, July 15 
7:30 a.m.  Vincent Joseph Ryan req. by Bob & Kathy Larson 

9:30 a.m.  Tino Bosio req. by  Family 
                  Robert Marcantonio req. by  Family 
                  Emilia Dragonetti req. by Friend 
                  Phyllis Kurylo req. by Gary & Sue Kurylo 
                  Michael Reece req. by C. Quick Family 
                  Spec. Int. Anne O’Connor 
      
11:30 a.m.  Jon-Paul Misiulis req. by Sue Misiulis 
                   Spec. Int. Joanne Ratkewicz req. by Denise Patterson 
                   Spec. Int. Tracy Krauss req. by OLV SvdP Conference                   

Mass IntentionsWeek at a Glance

Monday, July 9
Mass, 7 p.m., Church 

AA Meeting, 7:30 p.m., St. John XXIII 

Tuesday, July 10 
OLV Card Group, 1-3 p.m., John XXIII 
Northville Strings, 6 p.m., St. Cecelia 

St. Vincent de Paul Mtg, 7 p.m., Martha 

Wednesday, July 11 
Rosary, 8:05 a.m., Church 
Mass, 8:30 a.m., Church 

Contemporary Group, 7 p.m., St. Cecelia 

Thursday, July 12 
Rosary, 8:05 a.m., Church 
Mass, 8:30 a.m., Church 

NA Meeting, 6:00 p.m., John XXIII 

Friday, July 13 
Reconciliation, 7:45 a.m. 

Rosary, 8:05 a.m., Church 
Mass, 8:30 a.m., Church 

Eucharistic Adoration, 9:30 a.m., CH 
Adoration Closing, 11:30 a.m., CH 

Saturday, July 14 
Reconciliation, 3:30 p.m 
Mass, 5:00 p.m., Church 

Sunday, July 15 
Mass, 7:30 a.m., Church 
Mass, 9:30 a.m., Church 

Mass, 11:30 a.m., Church 
Baptisms, 12:30 p.m., Church 
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MAJ Mikelle Adamczyk
USN Patrick Antio
SrA Olivia Azeez 
CPT Barton Blackorby
USMC Kristopher Bledsoe
PFC Brian Bokun
SSG Joshua Bullock  
SGT Jamie Bushman
Lt Benjamin Clay USN
LTJG Hannah Constantakis
LTJG Katelyn Constantakis  
CPT Daniel Courtney  
LT Michael Cullen
USMC Robert Dean 
SPC Tyler DeBozy  
MAJ David Faulk  
SSGT Brian A. Hada  
LT John J Hamann
Chief Matt Haydu
CPT Jay Heide  
LTC Barbara Krause   
LT Daniel Kuriluk 
CPT Matthew Kuriluk

Names	are	kept	on	the	list	for	four	
weeks.	 	 If	 you	 wish	 to	 add	 or	 remove	 a	
name,	please	call	the	Parish	Office	at	(248)	
349-2621.		Thank	you!

 Dear God, we place our worries 
in your hands.  We place our sick under 
your care and humbly ask that you restore 
your servants to health once more.  
Please remember to keep in prayer…

Those who need our 
prayers... Pray For Those Who Serve in Our Military

 Do you know someone who is serving in the military?  
Please call the Parish Office to add your loved one’s name.  
Continue to pray for peace and for a lasting and peaceful 
solution to the world’s conflicts.

Joseph Ballard James Maisan

Marie Beaghan Maggie McQuillan-Key

Jessica Bledsoe Joseph Miller

Glen Bott Nora Kelly O’Connor

Gina Buchan Austin Outwater

Barbara Burbo Daniel Outwater

Greg Cameron Patricia Outwater

Robin Cameron Marilyn Patton

Bob Crawford Howard Perry

Flora DiPardo Barb Place

Nancy Dillon Donald Rabahy

Jane Gacioch Judy Rae

Frances Hoffer Betty Rayburn

Nancy Kiernan Robert Rayburn

Jennifer Kuphal Jackson Stegmeyer

Ted Lachowicz Bernard Theroux

Toni Lachowicz Lorraine Theroux

Jen Langan Ann Thomson

Lawrence Larabell Bruce Turnbull

Suzanne Larabell Phillip Wantin

Donna Lehman Christina Wheeler

Thomas E. Liddell Lillian Wiktor

Mary Kay Mackanin Marie Wiktor

Mildred Madigan Ann Wiltsie

CPL Ben Maday
MAJ Shawn Magowan
SGT Mark McGlynn
SGT Alexandra McGlynn
CPL James McGlynn 
Chap. Tim Meier, SJ  
SGT Steven Miller  
SPC Lauren Moloney  
CW2 Lincoln Moloney
CPT Rick Moreira, USMC
MAJ Brooke Heintz Morrissey  
MAJ Michael T. Morrissey  
DC3 SW Jeremy Nemeth
2LT Brett Quick  
CPT Garrett Quick
CPT Kelsey Quick
CPT Mark Saurer  
CPL USMC Gabriel Smith 
SFC William Smith 
PFC Nathan Swiger
USMC Daniel Van Bonn 
LTC Christopher Wagner  
USMC Phillip Wiktor  
LTJG Adam Williams  

Hello Sunshine!!
Summer time is great…but it doesn’t bring an end to our 

worries, concerns or personal struggles.  Stephen Ministers are here to 
offer a listening ear, prayers and support during the 
summer, too.  We don’t pack up and leave for a summer 

vacation!  
Look at the Stephen Ministry heading on the parish website or 

call our confidential voice message box: (248) 349-0216 and leave your 
name.  A Stephen Minister Leader will return your call.


